
  
   

 

17 March 2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The Tempest – 12th April 2016 – Year 12/13 

 

The Globe has just confirmed the Tour, lecture and workshop prices. Therefore the total cost of 

this trip will be £67.50. Should you have paid in excess of this a refund will be made, otherwise the 

balance of £27.50 is now due. 

Please can you make payment by Thursday 24th March 2016. 

You can pay Online via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk.   
 
May I also remind you that your son needs to be opposite the White Hart by 7.00am and 
depending on traffic we would hope to be back at school by 7.30pm. He does not need to wear 
school uniform and will need a drink and a packed lunch. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
CJ Ennew 
Head of English Department 
 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

